
Keeping Compton GREEN 
 

 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Trails Spring Clean 
Saturday June 3rd, 9am – 1pm 

 
 
We are seeking a crew of 30 or more volunteers to help spring clean two 
sections of our community trails (see map). 

 

Activities will include cutting back 
overgrown areas, removing debris, 
invasive species and collecting branches 
for the Chipper.   
 
Pizza and refreshments will be served 
afterwards. 
 
What to bring: Gloves, sturdy closed-toe 
shoes and any of the following if you 
have them: wheelbarrows, clippers, 
rakes, yard waste bins. 
 
Meeting point and further details will be 
provided after signing up. 
  

 
To sign up email us at cgha.projectgreen@gmail.com 

Please RSVP by May 25th 
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